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Memorandum 

 
 
DATE: February 20, 2025 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Paul Antolin, City Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Fee Schedule Revision/Update 
 
 
After collaboration with Administration, Department Heads and McKenna, the fee 
schedule has been revised and updated.  The fees reflect the cost of inflation as well as 
comparable rates with the surrounding communities.  Please see the attached revised 
2025 Fee Schedule for your review and approval. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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